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Thursday 12th October 2017 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Next half term, children have the exciting opportunity to experience the Astronomy 

Roadshow, who will be visiting school with a mobile planetarium which will fill the 

school hall and give children a great opportunity to extend their learning about the 

planets, stars, constellations and galaxies. 

 

This will take place on Tuesday 31 October and is for Years 2 and 5 as their Stunning 

Starts to their topics.  

 

The cost is £4.50 per child for the show, which lasts between 40 and 60 minutes. If you 

are happy for your child to participate, please pay on Parent Pay prior to the 31-10-17.  

This guarantees us a cheaper rate, which we have passed on to you.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Steve Jackson 

Deputy Headteacher 


